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  Erica: Is it safe for your children to
watch TechTV?

Erica: With pending raids by the
Presidential Decency Council hanging over
the heads of those who work here, we,
ourselves, are asking questions about the
moral fabric of the very network that
pays us in lottery tickets. Here with
more on the story is our own Kris Kosach.

Kris: Thank you, Erica. As you all know,
recent trends at TechTV have left us all
wondering if it's safe for kids to watch.
From topless webcam escapades on Martin's
show, to Leo Laporte's hilarious yet
inappropriate behavior on the air, to the
cloning of well known personalities,
TechTV seems to be a pit of degradation
these days.

 

Kris: But it's not our own experiences
that we want to focus on. We want to know
what you, the American public, feels
about our station. Let's look at some  

Man: Yah I love TechTV. I watch it all
the time. That Jessica Corbin ... man, is
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recent opinions I solicited at a local
business.

she coming back any time soon?

 

Man: My kids? I don't have any but I
think that it's okay since they blur the
naked people and they only imply the
dirty stuff.

 
Man: It's not like Howard Stern. I took
the advice from the Screen Savers and
went frame by frame on one of the girlie
photo shoots with my digital vcr and do
you know what I saw?

 

Man: There's nude pictures of Richard
Nixon on every Howard Stern show! Yup,
"tricky Dick" lives on as a subliminal
message! Hey, why ya backing away from me
slowly? It's the truth!

 
Woman: TechTV? Don't get me started. I
went out on a date with Patrick Norton
last week.

 

Woman: A girl has ... wants. A girl has
... needs. A big manly man with muscles
out the wazoo. I wanted him and that
sledgehammer too ...

 

Woman: But NOOOOOOOOO, I couldn't pull
him away from his new iBOOK. He didn't
want to kiss, he didn't want to hug, he
wanted to talk about peace, enlightenment
and the truth of MAC. What a waste of a
bohunk!
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Woman: And what's this Renuit "Hedgebob"
Zaflongleburger stuff? Did someone drop
him on his head or something?

  Man: I love Leo. He's my hero.

 

Man: He said that it was okay to work
pantsless and that he worked in his
underwear at home all the time! He's so
cool! I always wanted to be just like
him!

 
Man: In fact, I'm not wearing any clothes
right now! Want to come play a game of
solitaire with me? What do you mean "go
play solitaire with yourself?" Where ya
going? I've got my deck out right now!

 

Man: TechTV? I don't want to talk about
that stupid channel.  

Man: My wife started watching it. She saw
the strong independent women featured
there and suddenly she didn't want to fix
my dinner!
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Man: She started watching that Michaela
woman and then she stopped shaving her
legs and she wanted to be called
"Charlie-Boy."

 
Man: The worst came in the bedroom, oh it
was horrible -- the stuff she learned on
TechTV's new pinko commie sex show. Oh my
god, TechTV spoiled my life!

 

Erica: Stop the footage. Kris, you're one
of the Kris Kosach clones aren't you?   Kris: Uh, umm, why would you say that?

 

Erica: The real Kris Kosach tends to
avoid taking off her pants and dancing
around the studio in her underwear while
her segments are playing.

  Kris: But it's what she'd do! Kevin Rose
told me that! You can trust Kevin Rose!
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Erica: Irony is the bane of clones
everywhere. Don't worry folks, I'll see
that this clone is turned over for
"probing" by Robert Heron and the
Presidential Decency Council.
Kris: Robert Heron? NOOOOOOOOOOOOOO!
Anyone but him!

 

Erica: Up next, we'll explore the
question of what happened to the real
Kris Kosach, and if she the man in drag
who boxed in the place of Martin Sargent
on tonight's Showtime extravaganza, after
this short break.

 

Sumi: What happened indeed, Erica!
Mohahahahahaha! Does Sumi Scare You? Let Us Know!
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